
  stanfordchildrens.org 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

Stanford Medicine Children’s Health Billing is Going Paperless! 
 
Starting January 6, 2025, all MyChart users who pay bills will be switched to paperless billing. 
This change will be better for the environment, more secure, and will make it easier to review 
bills. After January 6, you won't get paper bills in the mail anymore. 
 
You will get messages about new bills on the MyChart app and in your email. 
 
What You Need to Do 
If you want to continue to get paper bills, you can opt out of paperless billing in MyChart after 

January 6. See information below. 
 
Thanks for helping us use less paper! 
 
To view your bills on the mobile app, go to: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  stanfordchildrens.org 

 

 

To view your bills on the website, go to: 

 
To continue to receive paper bills, or opt out of paperless bills, click on the Paperless 
Preferences link on the Billing Summary page, and make your selection: 

 
 
 
 


